
The Hon. Mayor Ivan Allen 

City Hall 

Atlanta, Georgia 

Dear Mayor Allen: 

Lines Lane 

Woodbridge, Connecticut 

September 9, 1966 

While the "urban problem " is very real and can 

be associated wi th conditions of misery, misfortune, 

and frustration, it is not so great that it cannot be 

overcome by sincere, honest, and diligent leadership 

such as you are affording to the City of Atlanta. 

I regret that only my thoughts can be there with 

you at this time. 

Cordially, 

H O · ~ if 
Hugh O. Brock, III 

Yale Law 1 67 

College Park, Ga. 




